
 

 

 

 

From The New Jersey Department of Health (NJDOH) 

 And Municipal Governments to Distribute Animal Cruelty 

 Materials to Each Person Licensing a Dog 

Date: October 12, 2018 

 

This notice is being distributed to each person obtaining an annual dog license and will be 
posted on the Municipal Website. 
 

Pursuant to the provisions of P.L. 2017, CHAPTER 189 b. The New Jersey Department of 
Health (NJDOH) has provided the following information: 

 

 4:22-17 Cruelty; certain acts, crime; degrees  

 4:22-26 Penalties for various acts constituting cruelty  

 Guide to Prevention of Animal Cruelty Laws 2018 

 

The full text of the statutes and the plain language description of the provisions and 
requirements are posted as follows: 
 

 www.ringwoodnj.net 
Go to our Health Department page – then click Animal Licensing 

Note: The NJDOH does not have the authority to investigate animal cruelty situations. 

Action Items: 

 Upon request a copy of documents will be made available. 

 

For additional information please Contact: 

 Colin T. Campbell, DVM, State Public Health Veterinarian, at 

colin.campbell@doh.nj.gov 

 The Communicable Disease Service, Office of Veterinary Public Health at (609) 826-

5964 

https://www.state.nj.us/health/vph/documents/4_22-17%20Text%202018.pdf
https://www.state.nj.us/health/vph/documents/4_22%2026.pdf
https://www.state.nj.us/health/vph/documents/Guide%20to%20Prevention%20of%20Animal%20Cruelty%20Laws%202018.pdf
http://www.ringwoodnj.net/
mailto:colin.campbell@doh.nj.gov

